
 
 
 
 
 
 
         January 2, 2008 
 
 
Dear 
 
 
 Thank you for volunteering to be a mentor in the St. John Chrysostom Oratorical Festival 
for our parish.  This Festival gives our young people an opportunity to develop their oratorical 
skills while deepening their understanding of the Greek Orthodox faith. 
 
 You will be receiving the names of the students you will be mentoring during the week of 
January 20.  In addition, you will be receiving a packet of information concerning the program. 
 
 On behalf of the parish, I would like to express my sincere gratitude and appreciation for 
your help in this very worthwhile event. 
 
 
        Sincerely, 
    
 
 
      
         
        Oratorical Festival Chairperson 


